

Dear Miss

Nasrin Sotoodeh

handed over

Shirin Ebadi

15.06.2008

"Human Rights International Prize 2008"

Dear Miss Nasrin Sotoodeh,

We are a humanitarian organization with the aim to promote, protect and document the human rights in the world. Your nomination to the 1st Human Rights International Prize was submitted by Miss Shirin Ebadi, because of your work defending the human rights.

We are very pleased to comunicate you with this letter that the "Human Rights International Comitee" has decided to award

the "Human Rights International Prize 2008"

to

NASRIN SOTOODEH, Iran

The Prize Ceremony will be on December 2008 in Italy, to honour the Human Rights Declaration, adopted and proclaimed by the United Nations General Assembly on December 10, 1948.

Human Rights International (onlus)

Adolf Pfitscher

For the Human Rights International Comitee

handed over

SHIRIN EBADI

Nobel Peace Prize Winner 2003

HUMAN RIGHTS INTERNATIONAL
VIA DR. STREITERGASSE 4, I-39100 BOZEN/BOLZANO, ITALY
e-mail: info@h-r-i.org

Banka/Bank: IT05 T081 1558 4910 0004 1133 287

ONLUS: 8736-08/08/2002 Tax no. / Steuernr. / Codice fiscale: 94079830215